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Kirkland, April

From: Jeffrey Ireland <maineflyfishingguide@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 3:05 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER]  Opposition to the CMP transmission line project
Attachments: Opposition to CMP transmission line letter to DEP.docx

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please find attached a letter I have written asking the DEP to oppose the CMP transmission line project.  Thank you for 

taking the time to read my letter and consider my request.  Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or 

feedback you may have. 

 

--  

Jeff Ireland 

Registered Maine Fishing Guide 

Providing highly personalized fly fishing experiences  

 


